
 

November 1, 2023        

 

Dear Fiscal Officers and Budget Managers, 

 



 

 

the Temp BTR is replacing the Perm BTR as it is updating the annual salary. Reclass and equity 

adjustments are processed in a similar manner. 

 

Budget transfers processed from August 1 through October 31, 2023, will be reversed, and 

reprocessed by the Budget and Financial Analysis team
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